Pierce, Steve

From: Jason Partenza [jason.partenza@wiltonsoccer.info]
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 2:07 PM

To: Pierce, Steve

Subject: Useful article

Thought this article might be worth sharing with P&R committee. Might make sense to have a common set of

recommendations all town orgs follow when the time comes. Happy to work with P&R team to craft something
if helpful.

https://www.sadlersports.com/coronavirus-risk-management-in-
sports/?fbclid=IwAR1eWXX VUV40OBtP6mDNNg6A avGPWVI167hZiig-mz9 Cj05a4xsl7tH rc




